
INVITATION
TO AN OPEN HOUSE MEETING 

New 315/25-kV substation in the Sud-Ouest borough 

Hydro-Québec has begun draft-design studies with a view to building a new 315/25-kV 
substation in the Sud-Ouest borough’s Pointe-Saint-Charles neighborhood.

Due to the growing demand for electricity in the sectors of Griffintown, the port area 
south of the Canal de Lachine, and Cité-du-Havre, the existing electricity transmission 

system will reach its maximum capacity in the next few years. The system will also need 
to power the new Réseau express métropolitain (REM), a light-rail system linking  

the South Shore with the city centre.

The substation is slated to be built on a lot owned by Hydro-Québec,  
currently occupied by the Loto-Québec parking lot and the Lafarge cement site, 

both located on Bridge Street.

Hydro-Québec invites the public to meet with its representatives  
and learn about the project at an open house meeting to be held on:

Thursday March 22, 2018, from 3 to 8 p.m. 
in the basement of Saint-Gabriel church 

2157 rue Centre

Hydro-Québec representatives will inform residents about the proposed project, 
answer any questions residents may have and gather their comments.

For more information: 
Info-project Line: 514 385-8888, extension 3462 

hydro.quebec/viger-2


